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Dear Parents and Carers, 
Welcome to Week 9! Another term that has 
disappeared very quickly. Reports are being 
finalised and will be ready for parents and 
carers on Friday. We ask that you take 
time to sit down with your child and read the     
report through with them. Praise them for 
the things they are doing well and discuss 
ways to assist them in improving any areas 
noted. Please remember to congratulate your 
child on a wonderful semester of work. 3 Way 
interviews will be held on Tuesday 27th 
June and Wednesday 28th June. 
Year 2/3 will present their class Mass this 
Thursday 22nd June at 12.00pm in St 
Maryõs Church. The theme of the Mass is 
ôBelonging and Baptismõ parents and carers are 
welcome to attend and celebrate Mass with 
us. 
Next Wednesday  Years 4/5/6 will present 
their (note change of day) class assembly with 
Mrs Richards. We look forward to their 
lovely presentation of  learning across Term 2. 
Enjoy the week ahead... 

 
 
 

Mrs Christine Baron 
Principal 

On Sunday morning Archbishop 

Christopher Prowse and Fr Sijo  

conferred the Sacrament of  

Confirmation on 9 candidates.  

±ÚÈÞdÆÓÉd©ÆÓÎÊÑdË×ÔÒd¸Ùd²Æ×Þ̃ØdÜÊ×Êd

joined by their families and sponsors 

in a beautiful Mass.  

Thank you to Sr Carmel for preparing 

all candidates. This was her last  

official duty as Coordinator of both 

Batlow and Adelong Parishes.  
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Branch Out, Blossom and Grow at St Maryõs  

FAREWELL SR CARMEL  
The students of St Maryõs farewelled  

Sr Carmel last week with a special little  

assembly where they sang two songs and  

presented a gift.  

Years K/1 sang their own version of     

ôSurfing Batemanõs Bayõ and then  

Years K -6 sang the St Maryõs School song. 

Caitlin and Gracie, our Year 6 leaders,  

presented Sr Carmel with a gift in  

recognition of her generosity, service and 

commitment to St Maryõs School. 

Best wishes Sr Carmel!  



 

 

CAKE RAFFLE 
This Friday 23rd June the  

     Pearce FAMILY  

is asked to supply the cake for the  

cake raffle. Tickets 20c. 

 WINTER WARMER SPECIAL  
Next weeks special is  

TACOS - Vegetarian, beef  & dairy 

free options. $3.50 per serve 

HOME COOKING  
This Friday 23rd June the 

Sullivan & Cooper-Wilson FAMILIES  are 

rostered on to cook.  

Items 50c - sold at recess. 

 

 

 
WEEK 8 

K/1  - Edie for great participation and effort in ten-

nis lessons. 

Lacey for great work in Mathematics learning 

about partitioning. 

Year 2/3 - Bridget for a fabulous CWA poster. 

Jade for great effort in tennis. 

Year 4/5/6  ð  Lucy for excellent recording in 

Maths. 

Adelaide for fantastic work in Religion lessons on 

the Holy Spirit. 

Radio News 
Radio news presenters next week Tuesday 
27th June will be Lucy and Ellie. Tune in at 

2.10pm on 96.3FM to hear all the exciting things 
that are happening at St Maryõs. 

MT SELWYN SKI EXCURSION  
will take place on Monday 14th August 2017. 

Notes have been sent home to families who indicated they 

were interested in attending the Mt Selwyn Ski Excursion. 

Students in Years K-2 and any first time skiers must have 

an adult present with them on the day. 

Please fill in the notes and return to school 

 BEFORE 2Tth June. 

If anyone else would like to attend please  

inform the school ASAP.  

CWA COMPETITION WINNERS 
Well done to all students who entertained the CWA 

ladies last Thursday on International Day. 
Congratulations to the competition winners  

EJ, Daniel and Meika. 
Their posters will now be judged at the Group  

Interna-
tional  
day in  

September 
in Sydney. 

ASPIRATIONS 
Year 6 students will be heading off to the Aspirations  

program to be held at Hennessey Catholic College in Young              

TOMORROW to participate in the  second Aspirations  

session on Sustainability. 

All Year 6 are asked to be at school by 7.00am please. 

Mrs Richards will accompany the students. 

COMMUNITY COUNCIL WOOD RAFFLE 

A reminder that all raffle tickets in the fabulous load of red 

wood are due back by next Wednesday the  28th June.  

More tickets available from the Front Office on  

request.  

The raffle will be drawn at the Batlow RSL Club on  

Friday 14th July.  

We would like to thank once again Rob & Vicki Pearce, Tim 

Skerry, Ben OõGrady and John Wilkinson for working so hard 

and supplying the wood for the raffle.  

Ticket sellers are required to help sell tickets on this evening 

between 6.00 -8.00pm.  

Please contact Tracee at the office if you can assist.  

Bonza 

Award 

Congratulations to Tom &  

Rebecca for receiving 24 apples 

and achieving the Bonza Award 


